
LCSD and Hubei Provincial Museum sign
Letter of Intent on Cultural Exchange
and Co-operation

     The Director of Leisure and Cultural Services, Ms Michelle Li, today
(November 6) signed a Letter of Intent on Cultural Exchange and Co-operation
with the Director of Hubei Provincial Museum, Mr Fang Qin, to strengthen
cultural exchange and collaboration between the two sides and facilitate the
sharing of resources.

     In the coming five years, the two sides will aim to strengthen exchange
and collaboration in organising exhibitions to give full exposure to their
respective and unique qualities. They will also promote the exchange, co-
operation and training of staff in accordance with future needs and
development. In addition, the two sides will explore mutual exchange and
study opportunities for students.

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department has long held a good and
close relationship with Hubei Provincial Museum. In 2011, they jointly
organised an exhibition entitled "Centenary of China's 1911 Revolution",
which showcased over 400 invaluable artefacts to illustrate the significance
of that period of China's modern history.
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